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#exceptionaleveryday  #its_now_our_time 

Camelot’s International Schools Partnerships 
We are extremely proud that 
Camelot School has partner 
schools in both Malawi and 
Tanzania in Central East       
Africa. Teachers from both 
the UK and Africa exchange 
visits as part of a teacher    
international development 
project which has proven 

benefits for all involved. These visits are supported by the 
school’s governing body and school leaders and involve teachers 
visiting each other’s schools within the term time (both African 
countries run to the UK term dates).  
 

Next week, Miss Rich, our Year 6 Vinson Class Teacher and Miss Eastwood, our Assistant 
Headteacher for EYFS & KS1 will be travelling to Africa to pursue their International Schools    
Partnership visit. 
 

When in Africa, our teachers support the schools and children in ways that benefit all  in-
volved. To support these efforts we are asking for your support with baking cakes for a sale 
after school on Wednesday 22nd March. Please can any donations be dropped off at the 
school office on Wednesday.  We hope your child can then be sent in with a £1 on 
Wednesday to buy cakes…. Yes! Cake Sale in the playground on Wednesday from 3.15 p.m 
 

The children in our partner schools have far less than our children and we know Miss Rich and 
Miss Eastwood will be sharing the benefits of their experiences with the children of Camelot 
School after the holiday period. Mr Robinson certainly learned a lot from his last visit. 

 

 

A very special day for everyone—Red Nose Day 2017 
1. See your child’s homework today—Design a Red Nose Day Character competition 
2. On Friday 24th March, all children are invited to dress up—see separate letter 
3. Children donate money to get their teachers to dress up and endure lots of child 

designed challenges (we hear jelly & custard pies mentioned for Miss Claudette!) 
 Each class that raise £10 will decide what their teacher wears.. start donating 

Red Nose Day like our Cake Sale on Wednesday is about raising money for others 



End of Term Finish Dates 
To confirm, Spring Term 2017 will finish on Friday 31st March at 12.45 p.m. (after 
school lunch has been served). 
 

To confirm, Summer Term 2017 will finish on Thursday 20th July at 12.45 p.m. 
(after school lunch has been served). 
 

Term dates for 2017/18 will be confirmed later in March but the first day of the 
new academic year is planned as Monday 4th September. 
 

We remind all our families to ensure all holidays are booked outside of these dates  

Class Assemblies  
Please note Yr 2 class assemblies have been postponed until the summer term  

 

World Book Day & Book Week 2017 
ExceptionalEveryday in action 

 

Follow our school on 
Twitter and Instagram 
at @CamelotSE15 

#exceptionaleveryday 


